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14 September 2018 
 
A new prescription for life 

 

Social prescribing can help people improve their health through better community connection. 

People with complex issues that cannot be managed by traditional medical care alone will soon have 
better links to community services through their GP, through the introduction of a ‘social prescribing’ 
model supported by North Western Melbourne Primary Health Network. 

Social prescribing enables GPs to refer patients whose health is being affected by non-medical factors, 
such as housing, financial stress, health literacy or social exclusion, to a range of community services 
that can help address these concerns. 

NWMPHN is funding IPC Health, in collaboration with Victoria University and Brimbank City Council, to 
develop and test the model. A Community Link worker will be placed into the IPC Health Deer Park 
centre to better connect GPs and patients with local non-clinical services, which could include 
anything from volunteering to arts and sporting clubs. 

NWMPHN CEO Adjunct Associate Professor Christopher Carter said social prescribing could help in in a 
variety of situations, such as when a person with complex chronic health conditions tells their GP they 
feel lonely and lack social support. 
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“The GP can then refer them to the Community Link Worker, who would work with the patient to 
determine some goals and link them in with services or groups which can help fulfil those goals,” 
A/Prof Carter said. 

Initiatives like social prescribing are part of a broader push towards taking a more holistic and 
personalised approach to health.  

“You can’t cure social isolation, or poor eating or exercise habits, with a pill or a procedure. Yet these 
things have a huge impact on our health. 

“We need to look beyond just the medical solutions if we are going to make real progress in reducing 
rates of chronic and complex health conditions in our community.” 

 
 

For all enquiries: 
 
Jeremy Kennett 
Communications Coordinator 

Phone: (03) 9347 1188, 0438 974 965 

Email:  jeremy.kennett@nwmphn.org.au  or  newsletter@nwmphn.org.au  
Web:  www.nwmphn.org.au 
 

Don’t forget to find us on:  

              @NWMelbPHN and on                http://www.facebook.com/nwmphn   or                linked in 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
While the Australian Government Department of Health has contributed to the funding of this material, the information contained 
in it does not necessarily reflect the views of the Australian Government and is not advice that is provided, or information that is 
endorsed, by the Australian Government. The Australian Government is not responsible in negligence or otherwise for any injury, 
loss or damage however arising from the use of or reliance on the information provided herein 

 

ABOUT PHNs  
Funded by the Commonwealth Department of Health, PHNs began operation on 1 July 2015 and 
are responsible for coordinating primary health care and facilitating improved health outcomes 
in their local community. Melbourne Primary Care Network operates the North Western 
Melbourne PHN. 

 

We acknowledge the peoples of the Kulin nation as the Traditional Owners of the land on which 
our work in the community takes place. We pay our respects to their Elders past and present. 

mailto:jeremy.kennett@nwmphn.org.au
mailto:newsletter@nwmphn.org.au
http://www.nwmphn.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/nwmphn
https://www.linkedin.com/company/nwmphn

	A new prescription for life

